July 9, 2009
Patricia Clark, Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. PacifiCorp (2009 General Rate Case)

Docket UE-090205 
Dear ALJ Clark:  

The case schedule calls for an “Issues Discussion/Settlement Conference (parties only)” on July 30, 2009, and “continuing thereafter, as necessary,” on July 31, 2009.  Because this event is between the parties only, and because certain scheduling conflicts have arisen, the parties have agreed to meet instead on August 3, 2009, and continuing thereafter as necessary, on August 4, 2009.  I am sending this letter so the Commission will be aware of this change.  

Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 
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